
 

 

 

 
 
 
May 14, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear SSCA Families, Friends, Faculty and Staff, 
 
We wanted to touch base with you to share that we are still working with all the candidates 
that visited last month with the hope of securing our next leader. As stated earlier, we had 
hoped to be ready for an announcement by now. The environment for talent is highly 
competitive; we are experiencing that firsthand. We continue to pray that these efforts will 
culminate in a new Head of School and ask for your continued patience and faith. 
 
Simultaneous with the Head of School search, we are also searching for an assistant 
head/Principal position. For that position we have been working within the Diocesan network 
and our private contacts thus far. We are also posting a prospectus for that position. You will 
find it on our school website and school LinkedIn account. Please feel free to share it with 
your network as well. 
 
In the meantime, we assure you we will have new leaders in place when school begins in 
September. Those in and around education continue to encourage our transitional goals, 
acknowledging that this is the best way to support the ongoing vitality of our Academy. We 
constantly strive to be better. 
 
With God’s blessings, 
 
Pam Hamingson                                     Veracelle Vega-Hansen             Lenae Guarna 
Vice Chair of the Board of Trustees      Search Committee Co-Chair      Board Chair 
Search Committee Co-Chair 


